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Subject:  Response to scope questions and Report schedule, and revised draft scope.  
Date: Fri, 3 Feb 2006 12:02:01 -0800  
From: "Soderquist, Larry" <Larry.Soderquist@PacifiCorp.com>  View Contact Details   Add Mobile Alert   
To: rshepard@proenergyservices.com, "Roger Swenson" <roger.swenson@prodigy.net>  
CC: "Mahar, Shannon" <Shannon.Mahar@PacifiCorp.com>, "Hartman, Christine" 
<Christine.Hartman@PacifiCorp.com>, "Desmarais, Dennis" <Dennis.Desmarais@PacifiCorp.com>, 
"Soderquist, Larry" <Larry.Soderquist@PacifiCorp.com>  
     
Rob and Roger,  
  
1. Responding to Rob's question about the role of Farnsworth Peak and Goshen Substation in the scope: 
these are communications path locations, where modifications are required. 
  
2. A revision to the draft scope has been prepared.  It has no significant changes, only more detail.  
Generally, the changes/additions have been highlighted.  Please respond ASAP if Desert has any concerns 
about this revised draft.  
  
3.  It now appears that PacifiCorp will require the rest of the month of February to complete the combined 
impact/facilities report.     
  
Please acknowledge that Desert accepts this report delay. 
  
PacifiCorp hopes that Desert will  agree that this draft scope and the beginning of design activities by 
PacifiCorp will keep the project from being delayed, due to the delayed report.  
  
Call me if Desert has any concerns. 
  
Regards, Larry. 
 


